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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Year-Round Pell Grant Information
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JUNE 28, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 20, 2017, announcing that ED will allow a student to receive Federal Pell Grant funds up to 150% of the student’s Pell Grant Scheduled Award for an award year. The additional funds are only available if the student is enrolled at least half-time in the payment period(s) for which the student receives additional Pell Grant funds in excess of 100% of the student’s Pell Grant Scheduled Award. The provision is effective beginning with the 2017-2018 Award Year and should be available starting in October 2017. RGM will be working on the updates and will notify as soon as they are ready. You can find additional guidance in Dear Colleague Letter GEN-17-06, posted on June 19, 2017. The announcement provides high-level operational information about the expected changes and implementation plans for the COD System. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement and the link to the Dear Colleague Letter GEN-17-06.

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

Electronic Announcement:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/062017YearRoundPellInfoPrelimCODSysImpInfoSchoolProcTimeline.html
Dear Colleague Letter GEN-17-06

https://ifap.ed.gov/dpcletters/GEN1706.html
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